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Question:  

 

How much funding has been cut from indigenous health programs over the forward estimates 

from the department of health?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

Reductions to the Indigenous health programs were identified in the 2014-15 Budget Paper 

No. 2, p185. 

 

Overall funding levels for Indigenous health will continue to grow over the next four years.  

From 2014-15 to 2017-18, the Australian Government will invest $3.1 billion in Indigenous 

specific health programmes and activities – an increase of over $500 million compared to 

2009-10 to 2012-13 (excluding funding through Medicare and access to the Pharmaceutical 

Benefits Scheme). 

 

 

 

 


